June 7, 2004

Ray McClain
2447 Stakes Rd.
Crowley, LA 70526

Dear Mr. McClain:
2. regarding the $20 Remington

This letter is in response to your recent co
Safety Rebate offer,

We apologize for any misunderstandis
for reimbursement for charges incurred for the &¢t
Safety Rebate offer is only valid on the
Remington ear muffs, Remington bra

ng the rebate offer. This offer is not valid
: wdification. The $20 Remington

We will gladly process your §
documentation. That will include the“orig
price paid and the UPC code for the item(s).
8 weeks for rebate processing ang: :

We appreciate your sy
please contact us at 800-24

Coensumer Service

mpany, Inc. ® 870 Remington Drive » P.0O.Box 700 e Madison, NC 27025
Phone 800-243-9700 ¢ www.remington.com

Subject to Protective ams v. Remingteon
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